
THE STATE OF NEW HAMPSHIRE

BEFORE THE

PUBLIC UTILITIES COMMISSION

DE 10-055

UNITIL ENERGY SYSTEMS, INC.

AMENDMENT TO PETITION OF UNITIL ENERGY SYSTEMS, INC.

NOW COMES Unitil Energy Systems, Inc. (“Unitil Energy” or “the Company”)

respectfully petitions the New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission (“the

Commission”) for permission to amend the Company’s Petition to implement new

permanent rates beginning May 15, 2010, for electric service, filed on April 15, 2010, as

follows:

The Company seeks to include in its proposed Rate Year Step Adjustment an

increase to allow recovery of incremental 2011 expenses for pension and PBOP. In

support of this request, Unitil Energy is filing the accompanying Supplement Testimony

and Schedules of Mark H. Collin.

WHEREFORE, Unitil Energy respectfully requests that the Commission:

Enter an order authorizing Unitil Energy to amend its Petition as proposed herein;

and

Grant such further relief as may be just and appropriate.

Respectfully submitted,

UNITIL ENERGY SYSTEMS, INC.
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By its

Chief Regulatory Counsel
Unitil Service Corp.
6 Liberty Lane West
Hampton, NH 03 842-1720
Telephone: 603-773-6440
E-mail: Epler@unitil.com

Susan S. Geiger
Douglas L. Patch
Orr & Reno, P.A.
One Eagle Square
P.O. Box 3550
Concord, NH 03302-3550
Telephone: 603-224-2381
sgeiger(~on-reno.com
dpatch~orr-reno .com

Dated: November 3, 2010

Certificate of Service

I hereby certify that on this 3rd day of November, 2010, a copy of the foregoing
Petition was sent by overnight mail to the Office Advocate.
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